
From: Karen <kmgraulty@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 8:59 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Energy Efficiency Plan 
 
 EXTERNAL:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
 
PUC Director Debra Howland, 
 
In this era of pending climate change disasters, the promotion of energy efficiency is not only a laudable 
goal, but a necessary one.  
 
As a low use electricity consumer, I have benefitted from the NH Saves Program by lowering my usage 
by 50%. Similar gains can be realized by high energy users, and have a meaningful impact on lowering 
everybody’s dependency on fossil fuels. 
 
Not only are these energy efficiency programs good for all humanity, but this plan will benefit the NH 
economy directly. I wish to add a “thumbs up” to the recently proposed three year ‘Energy Efficiency 
Program.’ Thank you. 
 
Karen Graulty 
NHEC Member 
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